
 

              

                                                                                           

 

 

 

Dear Parents                                                                                                                Thursday 4th November 2021 

Covid 19 infection prevention 

Because of the rising number of Covid 19 cases across Northumberland, I have been asked by the Local 

Authority to restrict the number of activities taking place in school where visitors are invited to attend, 

or to increase precautionary measures to prevent infection. Can I please ask for your cooperation with 

this in order to keep staff and pupils safe and help us to keep the school open for as long as possible.  

Remembrance Day Service Thursday 11th November St Helen’s Church 

This will go ahead as planned, but in order to minimise waiting times, we will start at 9.15 am and keep 

the service to half an hour at the most.  

Children in Need Community Breakfast Friday 12th November 

This will no longer take place. We would like instead to have a Non-uniform day. Please can the children 

wear normal clothes, and make a contribution towards Children in Need. This can be whatever you 

would like to give, and we will send it on for you.  

Parents Consultation evenings, Wreath making evening Friday 10th December, School production in 

Parish Hall Tuesday 14th December, Carol Service St Helen’s Church Friday 17th December 

Please can all adults except teaching staff wear masks to these events. We are very grateful for your 

help in keeping us all safe.  

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Jenny Morgan 
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